
 

 

THIS IS AN IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PARENTS ABOUT THE 2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

NOT RETURNING TO MPWPS IN 2024 

To be returned as soon as possible to moonee.ponds.west.ps@education.vic.gov.au or to 
the General Office. 

Date:_________________________________________ 

To whom it may concern: 

My child/ren ___________________________________________________ will NOT be 
returning to MPWPS in 2024 

Reason (this is an optional part of the form) 

___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
____________ 

If enrolling at another school, all documentation from MPWPS will transfer as soon as your 
new enrolment is completed.  

Thank you for being part of our community over the time of your enrolment. 

 

Sincerely 

 
 
Jarrod Sutton 
Principal  
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